David Buschs Canon Eos Rebel T51200d Guide To Digital Slr Photography David Buschs Digital Photography Guides
Getting the books David Buschs Canon Eos Rebel T51200d Guide To Digital Slr Photography David Buschs Digital Photography Guides now is not type of inspiring means. You could not unaccompanied going similar to ebook stock or library or
borrowing from your connections to read them. This is an entirely simple means to specifically get guide by on-line. This online proclamation David Buschs Canon Eos Rebel T51200d Guide To Digital Slr Photography David Buschs Digital
Photography Guides can be one of the options to accompany you gone having other time.
It will not waste your time. endure me, the e-book will very manner you additional business to read. Just invest tiny time to retrieve this on-line pronouncement David Buschs Canon Eos Rebel T51200d Guide To Digital Slr Photography David
Buschs Digital Photography Guides as competently as evaluation them wherever you are now.

David Busch's Nikon D5200 Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch 2013-04-17 A guide to the Nikon D5200 camera
describes the camera's controls, lighting, composition, lenses, and ways to download and edit photographs.
Canon EOS Rebel T8i/850D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2020-12-15 Get the best results from your camera Shoot
breathtaking portraits and action photos Take control of color, focus, and exposure Shoot like a pro with your Canon
dSLR Photographers who like full control over all aspects of their images use digital SLR cameras—and the Canon EOS
Rebel T8i/850D gives you that power plus the ability to shoot video in 4k resolution and edit images right in the
camera. In twelve easy-to-follow chapters, veteran photography author Julie Adair King helps you understand the basics
of photography, the tools in your camera, and proven techniques that will produce shots that even pros will envy.
Inside... Customize your camera Get a grip on technical stuff Choose the best shooting mode Solve exposure problems
Manipulate image focus Record 4k video Shoot and convert RAW photos Connect to a smartphone or tablet
Nikon D70 Digital Field Guide David D. Busch 2011-08-02 Congratulations! You have one of the most versatile, featurerich digital SLRs on the market, and this full-color guide helps you make the most of it. Learn how to set up your
Nikon D70 or D70s and adjust it for every subject and circumstance. Get professional advice on choosing lenses,
composing more than twenty-five types of shots, even downloading and displaying your photos. Wherever your imagination
takes you, take this book along. Use the Quick Tour to get the feel of your camera right away Shift easily between
semi-automatic and manual modes Work with flash and available lighting to achieve different effects Explore special
lenses like macro, vibration reduction, and teleconverters Discover the secrets of perfect action, business, portrait,
or nature photography Make downloading and editing problem-free
David Busch's Canon® EOS® Rebel T5/1200D David Busch 2014 DAVID BUSCH'S CANON EOS REBEL T5/1200D GUIDE TO DIGITAL SLR
PHOTOGRAPHY is the complete all-in-one resource and reference for the CANON EOS REBEL T5/1200D, one of Canon's newest
dSLR's, featuring an 18-megapixel CMOS sensor for exceptional clarity and tonal range. With this book, you will explore
the world of digital photography, develop your creativity, and learn to take great photographs with your new Canon
Rebel T5. Featuring clear how-to steps and full-color illustrations, this book covers all the camera's features in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup, exposure, lenses, lighting, and more. Also
included is the handy Canon Rebel T5 "roadmap," an easy-to-use visual guide to the camera's features and controls. With
David Busch as your guide, you'll be in full creative control, whether you're shooting on the job, as an advanced
hobbyist, or are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge, creativity, and confidence with the CANON EOS REBEL
T5/1200D today.
Fangs For The Memories Kathy Love 2007-09-01 Oh, Brother! I'm watching my brother swagger through our New York City
apartment. . .smiling. Rhys, the detached, surly man who turned brooding into an art form. But he's not brooding now.
No, he's practically threatening to pistol whip me for shaking hands with the beautiful, half-dressed creature named
Jane who just tried to sneak out of his bedroom. Weird. Brother Grim has a sex drive? That's not all that has me
freaked out. Something terrible happened last night, something that made Rhys break his own rule and save the life of a
mortal. Trouble is he doesn't remember anything from the past two hundred years. Like that he's a vampire, not a
Regency viscount with an English accent. All I know is this mortal woman has managed to touch my brother's frozen
heart, and I, Sebastian Young, will do whatever it takes to help him keep her. . .
The Corn Snake Manual Bill Love 2000-05
Canon EOS 70D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2013-12-16 Start getting great photos with your Canon EOS 70D right away The
Canon EOS 70D features upgraded focusing technology, a 20.2 megapixel sensor, and faster frame-per-second shooting.
Whether you're new to dSLR photography or just getting acquainted with the 70D, this handy, full-color guide will have
you taking great photos before you know it. You'll learn to use all the on-board controls, shoot in auto mode, use live
view, control exposure and lighting, manipulate focus and color, transfer your images to the computer for editing, and
share the results in prints or online. Colorful photos throughout illustrate what you can achieve. Upgraded features in
the Canon EOS 70D include a new focusing technology that speeds up autofocus for video and live view shooting, a larger
sensor, faster frame-by-frame shooting, and a wider ISO range This full-color guide explains how to take advantage of
all the features; walks you through all the on-board controls, and shows how to shoot in auto mode Covers dSLR basics
such as dialing in exposure and lighting controls, manipulating focus and color, and transferring your images from the
camera to the computer Offers advice for shooting in various common situations and explains how to post your photos
online, make prints, or share them in other ways Canon EOS 70D For Dummies makes it easy to get terrific photos with
your Canon dSLR camera.
Digital SLR Cameras and Photography For Dummies David D. Busch 2009-07-30
Colonial Lives Richard E. Boyer 2000 Colonial Lives offers a rich variety of archival documents in translation which
bring to life the political and economic workings of Latin American colonies during 300 years of Spanish rule, as well
as the day-to-day lives of the colonies' inhabitants. Intended to complement textbooks such as Burkholder and Johnson's
Colonial Latin America by presenting students with primary sources -- the raw materials on which the facts in other
textbooks are based -- this reader strives to illustrate the impact of issues such as race, class, gender, sexuality,
culture and religion in the daily lives of both natives and colonists alike. The concerns, struggles and perspectives
of the inhabitants of colonial Latin America are reflected in transcripts of civil and criminal court cases,
administrative reviews, ecclesiastical investigations, Inquisition trials, wills, and letters the editors have included
in this reader. Each document is prefaced by an introduction that places it in the social and political context of the
period. The book also includes a glossary of terms and lists of suggested further readings. Most uniquely, the book
offers helpful thematic cross-referencing sections and an index of themes which allow instructors to easily adapt the
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book to their courses and to assign readings according to the criteria of their own specific curriculums.
Canon EOS Rebel T7/2000D User Guide Curtis Campbell 2021-05-13 The Canon EOS Rebel T7/2000D is an entry-level camera in
the Rebel line of cameras, which has a lot of appeals but also presents some challenges to new users. The camera is
ideal for someone looking to dip their toes into the world of photography or someone who wants to do some hobby
photography and needs a camera to take photos of their pets. Or, for anyone who's looking to learn more about the world
of photography or to take their skills to the next level. What does this camera look like? The answer, according to
Canon, is that the new EOS Rebel T7/2000D is "an excellent family companion for young photographers starting" - the
digital camera company has released a digital camera specifically designed for youngsters, suitable for shooting closeup, full-size human subjects, as well as high-definition video, and for studio and event work.The Canon EOS Rebel
T7/2000D has a 45-point autofocus system with 77 percent coverage; a 7-point cross-type AF system with 27 percent
coverage; a 1.3-megapixel fixed-focus HD image sensor; and 3x optical zoom with digital zoom up to an extra 2x. It can
shoot raw format images, and has "a high-speed continuous shooting mode." The camera offers simple control, naturallooking results, and the choice of advanced features for younger photographers and all photography enthusiasts." Get
into this book now to garner all the knowledgeable topics that have been mentioned, plus more. Here are some of the
tutorials you'll be equipped with from this book: Overview Of Canon EOS T7/2000D Quick Guide For Starting With The
Camera Topside Controls Controls At The Back Front-Left Features Shooting In Auto And Flash Off Modes View Finder
Photography In Scene Intelligence Live View Photography In Scene Intelligence How To Change The Set Button Functions
How To Customize The AE Lock And Shutter Button How To Disable AF-Assistant Beam How To Silence Your Camera How To
Prevent Shutter Release Reducing The Number Of Exposure Stops How To Create A Menu Creating Custom Folders How To Turn
Off Shooting Settings Color Space Adjustment From SRGB To Adobe RGB White Point Adjustment For Your Camera Image Zone
Modes Capturing Images In Scene Mode Scene Mode Result Modification How To Remove Color Casts Adjusting The Overall
Tone Of Your Image How To Adjust The Ambience Auto To Manual Focusing Working With A Zoom Lens Enabling Image
Stabilization Removing A Lens How To Bring On The Camera Settings Screen And many more.... This is just a few of what
is contained in this book and you can Download FREE with Kindle UnlimitedSo what are you waiting for? Scroll up and
Click the Orange - BUY NOW WITH 1-CLICK BUTTON- on the top right corner and Download Now!!! You won't regret you did
See you inside!!!
GoPro: How to Use the Gopro HERO 9 Black Jordan Hetrick 2020-10-27
The Ball Python Philippe De Vosjoli 2012-01-03 Written by a team of internationally respected herpetologists led by
Philippe de Vosjoli, The Ball Python Manual is an authoritative introduction to this popular snake. The ball python is
admired around the world for its distinctly African appearance and its relative medium size and tameability. This
colorful manual offers up-to-date and reliable information on selection, acclimating, handling, housing and maintaining
ball pythons, all of which will be extremely valuable to newcomers to this remarkable python. Dr. Roger Klingenberg's
chapter on health care is indispensable for all snake keepers with excellent advice for troubleshooting health issues
for each of the snake's anatomical regions. The breeding chapter by David and Tracy Barker discusses sexing, sexual
maturity, and all aspects of captive reproduction and hatching. he volume concludes with resources and a complete
index.
Canon EOS Rebel T4i/650D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2012-10-09 An easy-to-follow guide to Canon's first touchscreen
dSLR Canon calls the EOS Rebel T4i/650D its most consumer-friendly dSLR, but there's still a lot to learn. Expert
author and photography instructor Julie Adair King handles the subject in a step-by-step style that will boost your
confidence. If this is your first dSLR, you'll find all the information you need to get going with your new camera and
start taking great pictures. More than 300 fabulous full-color photos illustrate all the camera features and also show
you what you and your Rebel T4i/650D can achieve. Canon's EOS Rebel T4i/650D is a consumer-friendly dSLR with
touchscreen controls, expanded autofocus features, and improved low-light shooting capabilities; this friendly guide
explains all the controls and helps you gain confidence with the Canon EOS Rebel T4i/650D camera Bestselling author
Julie Adair King covers using auto, live view, and playback modes; how to dial in exposure and lighting controls; and
how to manipulate focus and color Offers advice on situational shots, explains how to get images onto a computer for
editing, and shows how to print photos or post them online Presents professional editing tips and plenty of beautiful
full-color images showing what you can achieve Popular author has written more than 15 For Dummies books on Nikon and
Canon cameras Canon EOS Rebel T4i/650D For Dummies is the perfect how-to guide for anyone venturing into dSLR
photography with this popular new model.
David Busch's Canon EOS Rebel T5/1200D Guide to Digital SLR Photography David D. Busch 2014-07-16 Presents an
introduction to the features of the Canon EOS Rebel T5/1200D, covering such topics as autofocus, shutter speed, flash
capability, troubleshooting and prevention tips, and the basics of good photography.
Canon EOS R6 Pocket Menu Guide Makoto Honda 2021-07-04 Canon EOS R6 mirrorless digital camera - Portable menu
reference. EOS R6 Firmware Version 1.4.0. The book contains all the menus in the colorful EOS R6 user-interface. This
pocket guide is a complete assemblage of all the menu items in the EOS R6 menu hierarchy (version 1.4.0). The book
contains a clear table-of-contents for all menus for easy access. You can find a menu you are looking for by a flip of
a page. The book also contains summary screen shots of all displays by the Multi-function button, the Quick control
screens (A) and (B) invoked by the Quick control button and INFO button, respectively, along with 5 screen displays for
Fv, P, Av, Tv and M mode dial settings. Take this portable menu guide with you wherever your photographic adventure
takes you.
Canon EOS Rebel T5/1200D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2014-07-07 Capturing greatness with the Canon EOS Rebel T5/1200D
is just a click away Congratulations on your new Canon! Not sure where to begin? No worries! Canon EOS Rebel T5/1200D
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For Dummies makes it easy to cut through the intimidation of working with your DSLR camera to get great shots—without
breaking a sweat. With this hands-on, friendly guide, you'll discover how to get a feel for your camera, shoot in auto
mode, shift to manual settings to take full control of your photos, adjust lighting, focus, and color, manage playback
options, learn basic troubleshooting, and much more. Truly stunning and impressive pictures are at your fingertips!
Shows you how find and set camera controls to adjust exposure, lighting, focus, and color Explains how to load images
to a computer for organizing, editing, and sharing Provides tips on how to control your camera to get the shot you want
Makes learning fast, easy, and fun with full-color photos If you're a new camera owner looking to get great shots that
your phone simply can't capture, Canon EOS Rebel T5/1200D For Dummies makes it easier.
Nikon D3400 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2016-12-14 Discover the essentials to getting better photos with the Nikon
DLSLR D3400 The Nikon D3400 hits stores as Nikon's most advanced entry-level DSLR camera. Along with the pixel power to
deliver sharp images, it also offers tools to be instantly creative and quickly share photos to a smartphone. This book
will get you up to speed on the D3400 in a flash—teaching you all the basic photography skills needed to get great
shots from a DSLR camera, while also giving you clear, hands-on guidance through the D3400's specific controls. Nikon
D3400 for Dummies helps you learn the ins and outs of the Nikon D3400, including how to get started right away in auto
mode, get creative with scene modes, and take full control in manual mode. Filled with practical, easy-to-follow
instructions, this book will help you transform from an inexperienced beginner to an advanced shutterbug whose shots
could grace the cover of any popular magazine. Get the lowdown on the controls and settings on a Nikon D3400 Learn how
pro photographers set their cameras to get better shots Discover the tools that control your camera's exposure settings
Put your newfound knowledge together to shoot better portraits, action shots, and low-light images If you're ready to
put down your dinky, dim-lit, non-zooming smartphone and pick up a real professional-grade DSLR camera, do so with the
help of Nikon D3400 for Dummies.
Digital Photography For Dummies Julie Adair King 2020-01-03 Photographers! Your guide is here! The demand for highquality photographs is higher than ever. Whether you’re building your influencer rating online, capturing the moments
of a child’s life, or are looking for ways to improve your skills, photography know-how is a must-have skill. Digital
Photography For Dummies helps you do more than pointing, shooting, and hoping for the best or slapping a filter on a
camera phone shot. This book introduces you to the camera settings and techniques that separate okay pictures from
frame-worthy portraits. It then explains how to apply those skills to capturing your own portraits, landscape shots,
and high-action photos. Develop a better eye for image composition Discover how to light photos better, including using
natural light Learn to get quick results in auto settings or take full control in manual mode Discover the elements of
exposure and how they influence the final product Find instructions on taking a formal or casual portrait Apply basic
editing techniques to finalize your image Go beyond photo apps and apply the techniques pros use for their images.
Knocking at God's Door Oswald Chambers 2015-10-30 Lord, my chief desire is to be rooted and grounded in you—Godcentered and God-absorbed, God-enthused and God-loved. How eager my soul is to know you and be still! Learn how to pray
through the prayers of a man totally surrendered to Christ. Selected and arranged by Biddy Chambers from her husband’s
personal diary, this collection of 365 prayers provides a unique glimpse into the spiritual life of Oswald Chambers,
author of the classic devotional My Utmost for His Highest. Exhibiting humility and perseverance, these petitions
encourage you to knock at God’s door, enter into His presence, and live your “utmost for His highest.”
Canon EOS Rebel T2i / 550D Jeff Revell 2010-06-23 Now that you’ve bought the amazing Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D, you need
a book that goes beyond a tour of the camera’s features to show you exactly how to use the Rebel to take great
pictures. With Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you get the perfect blend of photography
instruction and camera reference that will take your images to the next level! Beautifully illustrated with large,
vibrant photos, this book teaches you how to take control of your photography to get the image you want every time you
pick up the camera. Follow along with your friendly and knowledgeable guide, photographer and author Jeff Revell, and
you will: Learn the top ten things you need to know about shooting with the Rebel Use the Rebel’s automatic modes to
get better shots right away Move on to the Creative zone, where you have full control over the look and feel of your
images Master the photographic basics of composition, focus, depth of field, and much more Learn all the best tricks
and techniques for getting great action shots, landscapes, and portraits Find out how to get great shots in low light
Fully grasp all the concepts and techniques as you go, with assignments at the end of every chapter With Canon EOS
Rebel T2i/550D: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you’ll learn not only what makes a great shot work—you’ll learn how to
get that shot using your Rebel. And once you’ve got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s Flickr group, share your
photos, and discuss how you use your Rebel to get great shots at
flickr.com/groups/canonrebelt2i550dfromsnapshotstogreatshots.
You Gotta Be Kidding! Workman Publishing 2020-07-14 Gross, embarrassing, and just plain silly questions about boogers,
bugs, smelly socks, itchy scabs, and more! Adapted from the hugely popular board game, this interactive and completely
engaging book serves up hundreds of bizarre, embarrassing, sometimes ethical and sometimes stomach-churning dilemmas
that kids will love to pose to their friends and siblings, whether in the backseat, on a sleepover, at a party, on a
rainy day, or during a lull in the lunchroom (if you dare). Ponder the icky: Would you rather eat 10 pounds of cheese OR- a bucket of peanut butter—with nothing to drink? The exponentially icky: Would you rather drink liquid found
leaking from a garbage can -OR- chew on a hairy clump found between the cushions of an old couch? The fantastic: Would
you rather be able to talk with all animals -OR- be able to understand all languages? The priority-testing: As a soccer
player, would you rather mess up and score a goal for the other team but still have your team win -OR- play your best
game ever even though your team loses? And the hair-raising: Would you rather swim across a river that is filled with
crocodiles -OR- spend the night on an island where man-eating tigers live? Fascinating sidebars throughout are filled
with interesting ancillary information—the nature of drool, left-handedness vs. right-handedness, what’s dangerously
filthy and what’s just gross, why we blush when we’re embarrassed—so kids can learn something as they laugh!
The Canon Camera Book Jasmin Snook 2016
Canon EOS Rebel T2i / 550D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2010-05-13 The straightforward guide to the new Canon EOS Rebel
T2i/550D Popular tech blog Gizmodo.com called the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D "an incredible camera – everything a first
DSLR should be." With 1080p digital video capability and an 18 megapixel sensor that improves low-light shooting all
for under $900, the accolades are well-earned. And for less than $30, you can learn how to maximize your digital
photography experience! Packed with more than 300 color photos and 100 color screen captures throughout, this beginner
book walks you through the camera’s controls, features, and shooting modes. If you're new to the Canon EOS Rebel
T2i/550D, this fun and friendly guide shifts you out of automatic mode and helps you shoot memorable digital photos.
Aimed at first-time dSLR users looking for a guide that clearly and patiently explains the features and controls of the
Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Explores the on-board controls and situational shooting Addresses using live view and playback
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modes Explains dialing in exposure and lighting controls Details how to edit, print, post online, and other ways to
share images Spells out how to manipulate focus and color controls Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D For Dummies delivers a
straightforward look through the lens of your dSLR!
Canon EOS 90D For Dummies Robert Correll 2020-02-05 Get excited about the Canon EOS 90D and all it can do! An amazing
photo begins with a quality camera and the know-how to use it. If you’ve selected the Canon EOS 90D, you now have a
digital camera that serves a range of photographers, from novices to professionals. It takes some know-how to take
advantage of the camera’s upgrades to its sensor, shutter speed, and video capabilities. Fortunately, Canon EOS 90D For
Dummies canhelp you maximize the potential of the camera and its features. Canon EOS 90D For Dummies lets you skip the
photography class and start shooting high-quality images right away The book introduces the camera’s settings; explains
how to take control of exposure, focus, and color; and shows how to put all this new-found knowledge to work to shoot
great portraits or action shots. The book is co-written by a pair of photography pros who share their professional
experience on how to apply simple techniques for great shots. Choose the best setting for your situation Manage focus
and color Make the most of your lighting Understand camera settings Customize your camera to your needs Create
remarkable photos and memories, whether you stick with user-friendly automatic settings or decide to dive into more
advanced features. With your Canon EOS 90D and this book at your side, you can shoot quality video and capture moving
subjects confidently.
Canon EOS 77D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2017-08-10 Get pro results from your 77D! The Canon EOS 77D puts features
from higher-end cameras into a model designed for amateur photographers—and that's good news for you! Even better,
Canon EOS 77D For Dummies makes it easier than ever to start producing pro-level photos. You'll start by getting a
grasp on the mysterious terms that photographers throw around and then learn how your camera puts you in control of
your image's exposure, color, and focus tools. Plus, you can follow some basic photography recipes to create portraits,
nature shots, and action photos worth bragging about. If you're just getting your hands on your first DSLR camera,
you're in for a photographer's delight! With the help of this friendly guide, you'll walk through all the steps of
shooting in automatic, scene, or manual mode. Plus, the book is packed with full-color photos designed to explain and
illustrate how the 77D can control the focus and color in an image—ensuring you'll get the perfect shot every time.
Find simple steps for shooting better photos Learn the tricks the pros use to control exposure settings Discover how to
capture better light and color Get tips for working with more advanced features Everything you need to take pictureperfect photos with your Canon EOS 77D is inside!
Digital Photography For Dummies®, Mini Edition Julie Adair King 2010-12-07 Choose the settings that make your digital
photos better Can't wait to see what you and your digital camera can do? Packed with examples of what you can
accomplish, this book gives you the inside scoop on camera features, setting up shots, downloading your photos, and a
whole lot more! Open the book and find: Basic camera settings and digital photo file formats When to use your camera's
flash Tips for composing good pictures How to transfer photos from your camera to your computer How automatic scene
modes simplify photo taking
High Tide Jude Deveraux 2012-12-11 Fiona is the creator of fashion doll sensation Kimberley, and is quite satisfied
with her career-focused life. Yet when her boss informs her that she must win over a new account by going camping with
the creator of a hit children's TV show, she is extremely reluctant. Nevertheless, she goes to Florida to meet Roy and
his Guide Ace Montgomery. When Roy is found dead with Fiona holding the bloody knife, she becomes the prime suspect though she has no recollection of what happened. Things get worse when she learns that Roy, until now a stranger to
her, left her all the proceeds from his new TV show, giving her a strong motive for murder. Suddenly, she and Ace find
themselves on the run, and being condemned by the press for murder. They must prove their innocence by discovering the
true motive and murderer of Roy. Fiona and Ace figure out they are linked through her father, and it is then that Fiona
learns the secrets of her family's past, turning her world upside down.
David Busch's Canon Powershot G10/G11 David D. Busch 2010-02 Presents an introduction to the features of the Canon
PowerShot G10 and G11 cameras, covering such topics as setup menus, exposures, working with lenses, lighting, zoom
settings, downloading and editing images, and troubleshooting.
Nikon D3200 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2012-07-20 A full-color guide to Nikon's exciting new entry-level dSLR With
its large 24.2 megapixel sensor, full HD video recording capability, and wireless options, the Nikon D3200 is very
appealing! This full-color guide assumes no prior digital photography or dSLR knowledge and helps you start taking
great pictures with your new Nikon right from the beginning. Popular author and photography instructor Julie Adair King
shows you how to use all the settings, manage playback options, take control with manual modes, work with video, and
edit and share your images. It's like a personal course in beginning dSLR photography. New dSLR users will quickly gain
skills and confidence with the step-by-step, colorfully illustrated instructions in this beginner's guide to the Nikon
D3200 camera Explains how to use all the new features of the Nikon D3200, including a 24-megapixel sensor, 11 autofocus
points, 4 frame-per-second shooting, full HD video capabilities, and a WiFi feature that lets you control the camera
remotely or preview images on your smartphone Covers auto and manual modes, playback options, working with exposure and
focus, shooting video, editing and sharing photos, troubleshooting, and photography tips Popular author has written
more than 15 For Dummies books on Nikon and Canon cameras Nikon D3200 For Dummies is the easy, full-color, and fun way
to start making the most of your new camera right away.
Canon EOS 6D For Dummies Doug Sahlin 2013-03-12 A full-color guide to everything your Canon EOS 6D can do, aimed at the
first-time user The Canon EOS 6D is a budget-priced full-frame camera that is very close to professional-level
equipment. With this friendly guide by your side, you can make sure you get the most out of everything the Canon EOS 6D
can do. Veteran author Doug Sahlin introduces the basic photo skills you need in order to get great shots from a DSLR
camera while guiding you through the controls specific to the EOS 6D. Explores the utilizing on-board controls,
shooting in auto mode, and using live view and playback modes Makes sense of dialing in exposure and lighting controls
plus manipulating focus and color controls Explains how to get photos onto a PC for editing Addresses printing, posting
online, and other ways to share images Canon EOS 6D For Dummies gives you the full picture in a fun and easy-tounderstand way so that you can better understand this powerful camera.
Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide Charlotte K. Lowrie 2010-04-15 Featuring an 18.0 megapixel CMOS sensor and
DIGIC 4 image processor for high image quality and speed, ISO 100-6400 for shooting from bright to dim light, and many
more great features, the Canon EOS Rebel T2i brings professional features into an entry-level digital SLR. The Canon
EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide will teach you how to get the most out of these impressive features so you can
improve your photography skills. CHAPTER 1: Setting Up the EOS Rebel T2i/550D. – This chapter will help you set up your
T2i so you can get the best image quality from your Canon T2i. It will also cover different ways to review your images
and protect them from accidental deletion. CHAPTER 2: Controlling Exposure and Focus. – Learn about the different types
2/3

Downloaded from uasys-new.uamsweb.com on October 1, 2022 by guest

of shooting modes on your T2i, as well as image exposure and how to modify it for individual shooting scenarios.
CHAPTER 3: Getting Great Color. – This chapter explores the concepts of light and color, and teaches you how to select
a white balance and picture style on your T2i for maximum color rendering. CHAPTER 4: Customizing the EOS Rebel
T2i/550D. – Learn how to set up your T2i for common and uncommon shooting situations. CHAPTER 5: Shooting in Live View
and Tethered. – This chapter explains the T2i’s Live View feature and how to shoot tethered to a computer. CHAPTER 6:
Using Movie Mode. – A great starting point for any photographer to explore the world of digital video with the T2i,
this chapter will teach you how to shoot and playback video on the T2i. CHAPTER 7: Using Flash. – This chapter explores
flash technology, and how to use the T2i’s on board flash and menu options for the built-in flash and for EX-Series
Speedlites. CHAPTER 8: Exploring Canon Lenses and Accessories. This chapter covers popular T2i lenses and how they
impact the images you capture with your T2i. CHAPTER 9: The Elements of Exposure and Composition. – Learn how aperture,
shutter speed, and ISO affect your images, and how they work together to determine exposure. This chapter also covers
the basics of composing images with your T2i. CHAPTER 10: Event and Action Photography. – Learn how to capture action
in your images, plus some tips and tricks for general event photography, including how to capture great photos in low
lighting. CHAPTER 11: Nature and Landscape Photography. – This chapter explores how to approach shooting nature and
landscape images with your T2i. CHAPTER 12: Portrait Photography. – Learn how to set up the T2i for portrait shooting,
plus information on choosing backgrounds, lighting, and other tips and tricks for taking great portraits. APPENDIX A:
Exploring RAW Capture. – This chapter contains an overview of RAW capture as well as a brief walk-through on converting
RAW images into a final image. APPENDIX B: How to Use the Gray and Color Checker cards. – Learn how to produce photos
with accurate color and exposure with these free-inside-the-book tools. A full-color, portable-trim book with beautiful
photography for photographers on the go, the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide includes a free Grey/Color
checker card to help you achieve accurate white balance and color. With the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field
Guide, you will gain a thorough understanding of the T2i dSLR, as well as the basic fundamentals of capturing the best
possible photos.
Canon EOS 60D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2011-01-14 A full-color guide to all the bells and whistles in your new
Canon 60D If you own a Canon 60D, you?ve got a camera for advanced amateurs and one that?s very close to professionallevel equipment. Now it?s time to make sure you get the very most out of all that power. Julie Adair King teams up with
Robert Correll to help digital camera users catch their skills up to what their cameras have to offer in this fun but
thorough guide. Understand all your camera?s features, move beyond the security blanket of Auto mode, and start
capturing the pictures you?ve dreamed of. Gives you the full picture on Canon?s EOS 60D dSLR camera, in the friendly,
easy-to-follow, For Dummies style Helps you explore the 18-mexapixel sensor, full HD video recording, a tilt-view LCD,
and expanded in-camera editing tools and filters Teaches you tricks and techniques, with over 300 example photos and
menu captures in full color Reveals how to adjust settings for optimal exposure, lighting, focus, and color Gives you
ten top tips on photo editing The Canon 60D dSLR camera, the expertise of Julie Adair King and Robert Correll, and your
own, untapped ability?all you need now is the book! Canon EOS 60D For Dummies.
Mastering the Nikon D7200 Darrell Young 2015-12-31
The Essential Theatre Oscar Gross Brockett 2013-03-28 Engage your students and get them excited about theatre with the
Enhanced Tenth Edition of THE ESSENTIAL THEATRE, International Edition. The combined authorship of an authoritative
theatre historian and his former student—an active theatre practitioner and historian himself—makes this book ideal for
an introductory theatre course. THE ESSENTIAL THEATRE has established a reputation as one of the most comprehensive,
authoritative surveys of the theatre in academia. With vibrant and numerous representations of current and classic
performances, this text encourages students to become active theatergoers and fans.
Fangs for Nothing Erin McCarthy 2013-07-02 When one of their own ties the knot with a dominatrix (no pun intended), The
Impalers—a vampire rock band—are ready to party down. But trouble awaits them once again when they wake up… Attending
their bandmate Saxon’s wedding seemed simple enough for Johnny Malone and Drake Hanover. But after waking up in a
dominatrix’s dungeon, they realize their cash and cell phones have been stolen—along with the bride’s wedding dress and
the groom. And then there’s the matter of the two women in the room… Loose cannon Johnny is handcuffed to Lizette, an
uptight paper pusher. She wants to help save Johnny from the horrible fate in store for him at the hands of the Vampire
Alliance, but he won’t sign the paperwork. Then there’s Josie, the waifish caterer from the reception, who rescues
Drake from a sex swing. Josie may be cute and make a great cupcake, but Drake knows she might also be the thief. Or it
could have been that gang of drag queens all dressed as Cher… Regardless, Johnny and Lizette need to get out of these
handcuffs. Drake and Josie need to find their missing belongings. And Saxon needs to be located before the Vampire
Alliance comes down on them hard…
Corn Snakes Kathy Love 2012-01-03 From choosing a pet to selecting a veterinarian to feeding, housing, breeding, and
more, these books deliver the most helpful and up-to-date information available on popular reptiles and amphibians kept
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as pets.
Nikon D5600 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2017-04-17 An easy-to-follow Nikon D5600 photography class—in a book! Your
Nikon D5600 is a powerful tool equipped to take top-notch photos. But unless you know how to use it to its full
potential, your professional-grade camera will produce underwhelming amateur-grade photos. And that's where Nikon D5600
For Dummies comes in! Packed with all the expert tips and tricks you need to get your Nikon to live up to its name,
this guide shows you how to use it to get truly striking shots—in a flash. Written by an expert on all things Nikon—and
brimming with inspiring full-color photos—the step-by-step instruction offered inside arms shutterbugs of all skill
levels with the know-how to turn any scene into a beautiful work of art. Whether you're looking to capture a cozy lowlight shot or forever memorialize an awesome action scene, Nikon D5600 For Dummies will take your photography skills to
picturesque new heights. Discover all your camera's features and capabilities Get better photos in auto or manual mode
Adjust focus on the fly Start speaking photography lingo like a pro Even Leonardo da Vinci had to learn to work with
paints and brushes before he could create the Mona Lisa. Before you let your frustration get the best of you, take heed
in the friendly guidance in Nikon D5600 For Dummies.
Blood-Kissed Sky J. A. London 2012-12-26 The second book in a romantic and drama-packed trilogy perfect for fans of
Rachel Vincent, Julie Kagawa, and Alyson Noel. Lusciously romantic and full of action-packed drama, readers will be
swept away by this thrilling novel. Dawn Montgomery knows that monsters really do come out at night—after all, they are
her job. It’s just after the thirty-year war between vampires and humans, and as an ambassador between the two sides (a
role she inherited when her parents were killed), Dawn quickly learns that balancing schoolwork, teen life, and the
requests of Lord Valentine, the most frightening vampire in the region, isn’t easy. There's nowhere left to hide. I
thought vampires were our enemies—they controlled our lives, isolated our cities, and demanded our blood—until I met
Victor. With Victor taking over as the new Lord Valentine, things were supposed to get better. Instead, they're worse
than ever. Day Walkers, a new breed of vampires who can walk in the sun, are terrorizing the city. Blood supplies are
low, and if Victor's vampires don't get enough, they will become infected with the Thirst—a disease that will turn them
into mindless killers. To stop it, I must journey across the desolate wasteland to the very place where the sickness
began. I can only hope that the answers that await me are enough to save us all...before it's too late.
Nikon D3500 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2019-01-14 Use your Nikon D3500 camera like the pros Capturing frame-worthy
photos is no easy feat — until now! Inside, author Julie King shares her experience as a professional photographer and
photography teacher to help you get picture-perfect landscapes, portraits, action shots, and more with your Nikon D3500
digital SLR camera. It takes more than a good eye and an amazing camera to get shots like the pros. With the help of
Nikon D3500 For Dummies, you’ll find all the expert advice and know-how you need to unlock your camera’s capabilities
to their fullest potential. From working with the basics of lighting and exposure to making sense of your camera’s
fanciest features, you’ll be snapping professional-grade photos in a flash! Learn the five essential options for
shooting quality photos Understand the settings that control exposure Take charge of color and focus features Put your
skills together to shoot portraits, close-ups, and action shots Whether you’re shooting in automatic mode, scene mode,
or manual mode, you’ll get all the guidance you need to take photos you’ll be proud to share.
The Leopard Gecko Manual Philippe De Vosjoli 2011-10-04 Considered by author Philippe de Vosjoli as "the first
domesticated species of lizard," the leopard gecko has fast become "the reptilian version of the parakeet or goldfish."
Leopard Geckos takes a close look at the characteristics of this species that have made these attractive lizards so
amazingly popular in the pet world. As a hardy, easy care, and potentially long-lived lizard, the leopard gecko is the
perfect size, attractive in its velvety skin, and fairly easy to breed. The subject of breeding geckos is covered in
multiple chapters in this book led by author and herp expert de Vosjoli, who is joined by gecko specialists Dr. Roger
Klingenberg, Ron Tremper, and Dr. Brian Viets, who each contribute special chapters to this up-to-date and
authoritative guide. Colorfully illustrated, Leopard Geckos provides excellent general guidelines for keepers who wish
to add a gecko to their vivarium and maintain their pet in excellent health and condition. The authors provide an
introduction to gecko characteristics including distribution, size, longevity, and growth rate, to help beginners
better understand the anatomy and behavior of these fascinating lizards. This Advanced Vivarium Systems title includes
information about selecting a healthy leopard gecko, handling, housing needs, water and feeding requirements, and
shedding and tail loss. Dr. Klingenberg provides the chapter "The Recognition and Treatment of Disease," which covers
specific disorders keepers should be aware of. De Vosjoli begins the discussion on breeding leopard geckos, and then is
joined by Dr. Viets for a chapter on "Incubation Temperature and Hatchling Sex and Pigmentation." Tremper's chapter on
"Color and Pattern Variations" focuses on the genetic aspects of breeding leopard geckos. The book also discusses the
African fat-tailed gecko plus other eublepharids, including the African clawed gecko, Japanese leopard gecko, Malaysian
cat gecko, and the Central American banded gecko.
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